
Central Stockport Area Committee  Meeting: Thursday, 17 December 2020 
 

Bexhill Road Chicane. 
 

Report of the Corporate Director (Place) and Deputy Chief Executive 
 

1. MATTER FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
1.1 This is a request to approve funding of £650 to pay for measures to deter off-road 

bikes accessing Davenport Playing Fields from the pedestrian entrance at Bexhill 
Road, Adswood. 

 
2. INFORMATION  
 
2.1 There is already a chicane at this site however it has proved insufficient to prevent 

off-road bikes entering the site therefore we have designed a reconfiguration of barriers 
that we believe would be more effective.  

2.2 The design has been priced up by local fencing contractor Joseph Percival and sons. 
2.3 A multi-agency approach has been adopted regarding the issue on off road bikes in 

the area as a whole and we are working with the local police, who have seized some 
vehicles and the anti-social behaviour officer who is arranging for Section 59 signs to 
be installed at each entrance onto the fields,.    
 

3. RECOMMENDATION 
 
3.1 The Neighbourhood team recommends that the measures be approved, to be funded 

from the Area Committee’s Delegated Budget (Davenport and Cale Green Ward 
allocation). 

 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
Design for Bexhill Road off-road bikes deterrent. 
 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Josephine Holmes on telephone number Tel: 078 66 9999 06 or 
alternatively email josephine.holmes@stockport.gov.uk 


